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To our members and friends

As Shavuot approaches, Torah study through our Institute continues full-throttle. |
am grateful to have worked for the Institute as its National Scholar for nearly a
year, and look forward to continuing to teach for many years to come as we
promote our vision in communities and college campuses, and through our
publications and online classes. | thank all of you for your continued
encouragement and support.

Here are some upcoming events: We have begun a new seven-part series on the
Book of Samuel at Lincoln Square Synagogue in Manhattan (68th Street and
Amsterdam). It will be on the Wednesday evenings in May and June from 7:15-
8:15 pm (with the exception of June 4, Shavuot). It began this past Wednesday
with 1 Samuel chapter 16. Registration is $100 for the course, or $20 per lecture,
at Iss.org/RabbiAngel. All are welcome.

Over Shavuot, | will be the scholar-in-residence at the Young Israel of West
Hartford (2240 Albany Ave, West Hartford, CT). They are celebrating a
community-wide study of Tanakh over the past year, and this Shavuot will be a
culmination of that learning. All are welcome.

On Shabbat, June 20-21, | will be the scholar-in-residence at the Young Israel of
Oceanside. Their community also has been pursuing a Tanakh program, and this
weekend will feature in-depth learning in the Books of Isaiah and Jeremiah. All are
welcome.
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On Tuesday, June 24, | will be teaching in Yeshiva University’s Experiential
Learning program. This is their fourth year of this innovative graduate program
for creative Jewish educators. This class is open to participants in that program.

On Sunday-Monday June 29-30: | will be teaching at the Yeshivat Chovevei Torah
Yemei lyyun in Tanakh and Jewish Thought. The Institute is one of the co-
sponsoring organizations of this annual learning. This year, the program will be
held at Manhattan Day School (310 West 75th Street in Manhattan). Registration
forms and more information available at
http://www.yctorah.org/content/view/895/17/ All are welcome.

On the five Wednesdays of July (11:30am-12:45pm), | will be teaching a series on
the weekly Haftarah as part of the inauguration of the new program Lamdeinu in
Teaneck, New Jersey. The classes will be held at Congregation Beth Aaron, 950
Queen Anne Road. The course costs $75, and is open to the entire community.
For more information and other offerings, please contact
lamdeinuteaneck@gmail.com. All are welcome.

As always, a growing number of my online classes are available at the “Online
Learning” section of our website, jewishideas.org. Two more books are on the
way. | am in the final stages of editing of a new collection of essays on Tanakh,
with a focus on learning methodology. It is entitled Peshat Isn’t So Simple: Essays
on Developing a Religious Methodology to Bible Study, and will be published by
Kodesh Press.

My next publication project through the Institute is a Jewish Holiday Companion
that will contain insights and explanations of the readings, prayers, and rituals of
the holidays. As with my Synagogue Companion, we hope to distribute copies of
this book to all members of our Institute, and to interested synagogues and
schools across the country.

Looking forward to much continued learning together,
Rabbi Hayyim Angel

National Scholar
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